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Learning 
 
Hedgehogs 

In English this week the children have been learning to identify and use verbs, 

identifying and using compound words, using suffixes to change the meaning of 

words and joining sentences using the words ‘that, if because and when’.  

 

In maths this week the children have been learning to divide numbers by sharing, dividing by 

grouping and also by repeated division using a number line. They applied this to real life problems.  

 

Squirrels  

This week in English, the children have been planning their own version of Jack and the 

beanstalk. They described a magical plant that Jack climbed up. 

 

This week in maths, the children have been playing different maths themed board 

games. They had to think about the methods they needed to help play the maths games.  

 

Rabbits  

The children continued to practice writing instructions in English. They began the 

week by following instructions to make fruit kebabs which they shared with their 

Year 5 Reading Buddy. Later in the week, they wrote a set of instructions and 

followed them to make a cheese and cress sandwich, using the cress they grew as 

part of their topic work.  

 

The children continued to work on multiplication and division in maths. They used their knowledge of 

the 2, 5 and 10 times tables to solved one-step ‘real life’ word problems  

 E.g. If you have 10 sweets and share them equally between two children, how many will each have?  

They also consolidated their knowledge of doubles and halves.  

 

TOPIC learning: This week the children have been learning to paint sunflowers based on the famous 

painting by Van Gogh. Also, the children observed, drew and wrote about the changes that had 

occurred with the seeds they had planted and learnt about the life cycle of a plant. 

 

Dates for KS1 

 

Wednesday 4th July 2018.  All the children in KS1 will be visiting the ‘Time and Tide’ museum to 

take part in the ‘Seaside Rocks’ experience.  They will need to wear school uniform and have their 

own packed lunch.  Please see the letter for further information.  

 

Other information 

Please could you ensure that when your child reads at home and finishes the book, you record this in 

the reading record book so that the book can be changed. Thank you for your continued support.  

Well done to all the Year 2 children who have worked extremely hard to complete all their KS1 

assessments.  Enjoy your holiday and have a well-deserved rest and we will see you back for the new 

half term on Monday 4th June. 

 

 


